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Parent Drop In Sessions  
 

Teachers will hold their next Parent Drop In sessions from 3:15pm-4:00pm 
on the days specified below: 

 
Kangaroo - Tuesday 18th October 

1M / 1K - Monday 17th October 
2BW / 2Me - Thursday 20th October 

3H - Monday 17th October 
4W - Tuesday 18th October 
5J - Tuesday 18th October  

Year 6 (6K/6N) - Tuesday 18th October 
 

Drop In sessions will resume after the half term holiday.  

Dates to Remember 
 

17th October 2016 - Girls’ Home Football Match (3:30pm - 4:15pm) 
19th October 2016 - Year 5 Tower of London Trip 

20th October 2016 - Girls’ Home Football Match (3:30pm - 4:15pm) 
21st October 2016 - Year 4 Greek Experience (in school) 

21st October 2016 - Year 3/4 Football Tournament (St Clere’s) 
24th October 2016 - 28th October 2016 - Half term Holiday 

31st October 2016 - Non-pupil inset day 
2nd November 2016 - Prospective Reception Parents Open Morning (9:30am) 

3rd November 2016 - Phonics and Early Reading Parents Workshops 
(Reception Parents, 9:00am) 

4th November 2016 - School photographs (individual and sibling) 
17th November 2016 - Kenningtons Showcase Event (Amended date) 

18th November 2016 - The Big Spotacular (£1 donation) 
22nd November 2016 - Kookaburra Road Safety Walk 
23rd November 2016 - Kangaroo Road Safety Walk 

24th November 2016 - Koala Road Safety Walk 
 2nd December 2016 - After school clubs finish 

Who has won the  
Attendance Trophy this week? 

 
Our winners of the Attendance Trophy this week  

are 2M in KS1 and 4C in KS2.  
 

Well done to our winning classes. 

 
Good luck for next week everyone! 

 
   New Arrival!  

 
We would like to congratulate Miss Hill on the 

arrival of her lovely baby daughter.  
 

We wish Mum and Baby a good rest and are 
all looking forward to their first visit to the 

school together!    





Headteacher’s Awards 
 

This week our focus was  
‘Asking Questions’  

Well done to... 
 

1B - Keira 
1K - Aronas 

1M - Ava 
2BW - Sophie 
2BW - Tolani 
2Ma - Alice 
2Ma - Oliver 
2Me - Katie 

3H - Lily 
3SB - Kieran 

4C - Filip 
4W - Itunnu 
5B - Emily 
5M - Ruby 
6K - Todi 

6N - Keane  

Mathlete of The Week 
Kookaburra - Isabella-Maria 

Koalas - Tide 
Kangaroos - Bhavishan 

1B - Harmony 
1K - Erin 

1M - Molly 
2M -  Grace 
2BW - Tolani 
2Ma - Jake 

3SB - Samuel 
3H- Tobi  

4C - Elizabeth 
4W - Priscilla 
5B - Henry 
5J - Nathan 

5M - Emily-Louise 
6K - Stephen 
6N - Maisie 

 
Our Mathletes of the week are     
Harmony in KS1/EYFS and         

Priscilla in KS2. 

Shoe Boxes  
for Year 4 

 
If anyone has any spare shoe 

boxes, could they please      
donate them to Year 4 for their 

science topic next half term. 
Please drop-off at 4C or 4W  
classrooms or to the School  

Office. Thank you!  

2016 Harvest Festival - “A Nice Cuppa” 
 

Our Harvest Festival collection for Thurrock Foodbank 
closes today. Thank you to everyone who has donated 
to our collection! Pupils brought the final donations into 
assembly this morning to add to the Harvest Festival 
display. We have managed to fill four big boxes with 
tea and coffee for the Foodbank (with some extras 

thrown in!). Well done everyone!   

Travel Award  
 

Together pupils, parents and staff have 
achieved the Bronze Level STARS 
Award for promoting sustainable 

transport at Kenningtons.  
 

Thank you everyone for your support in 
helping the school promote safe and 

sustainable school journeys.  

Parent Governor Vacancy 
 

Mrs Sawtell-Haynes has written to all parents via ParentMail to advise that 
there is a vacancy for a Parent Governor on our Governing Body.  

 
Parent Governor Nomination Packs are available from the School Office. 

Please return all Nomination Forms by 3rd November 2016, 3:30pm. 

Little Fingers 
 

Please make sure your child is able to open any containers and packets in 
their packed lunch. Our MDAs assist pupils when their help is required but 
sometimes  pupils become distressed when they are not able to open their 

food themselves.  



School Dinner Menu Change - Thursday 20th October 2016  
Tissue Box Rota 2016 

 
October - Year 6 

 
November - Year 5 

 
December - Year 4 

 
January - Year 3 

 
February - Year 2 

 
March - Year 1 

 
April - Reception 

Tissue Box Donations 
 

Each month we ask that a different 
year group please donate tissue    

boxes to help us combat the winter 
sniffles in school. The new tissue box 
rota for 2016 is to the right. Donated 

tissue boxes to be handed to the 
School Office please.  

Year 6 - Natural History Museum Trip 
 

The children saw lots of interesting exhibits based on their science topic of   
classification. They even had the chance to see some 3D photos wearing     

special glasses!  



Term and Holiday Dates 
 
The Term and Holiday Dates for next academic year 2017/2018 are now 
available. Please find the calendar for 2017/18 to the left. The calendar is 
slightly different to the calendar released by the Local Authority so please 
check dates carefully.  
 
Term and Holiday Dates are also available on the school website: 

http://kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/Term-Dates-Insets 

Nature Garden Renovation: What a difference a week makes! Thank 
you so much to Essex Wildlife Trust and our Year 5 and 6 pupil helpers. 


